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CALENDAR: 

1   HSBB Girls vs. Colgan 6 p.m. 

     MSBB @ Altoona-Midway 5 p.m. 

2   HSBB @ Pleasanton 5 p.m. 

4   HS Regional Scholar Bowl @ Moran 

     MSBB vs. Oswego 5 p.m. 

5   HSBB @ Oswego 5 p.m.  

     Indian Pink Out Night 

6   ACT test date 

8   FBLA Week 

     Neosho County Spelling Bee 1 p.m.  

     MSBB MBL Tournament @ Oswego TBA 

     BOE meeting 7 p.m. (CH) 

9   MSBB MBL Tournament @ Oswego TBA 

     HSBB vs. Jayhawk-Linn 6 p.m. 

11  MSBB MBL Tournament @ Oswego TBA 

     Forensics @ Altoona-Midway 4 p.m. 

12  HSBB @ Altoona-Midway 5 p.m. 

13  State Scholar Bowl Meet 

15  NHS Pennies for Patients drive kicks off 

16  HSBB vs. Oswego 5 p.m. 

      Tiny Indians Perform 

17  MS Scholar Bowl @ St. Patrick’s 4 p.m. 

18  HSBB Boys @ Northeast 6 p.m. 

19  Forensics TRL Meet @ Northeast TBA 

20 Forensics TRL Meet @ Northeast TBA 

22  FFA Week activities begin 

      HSBB @ Galena 6 p.m. 

24  TRL Music Festival @ Uniontown  

       MS Scholar Bowl @ St. Paul 4 p.m. 

25  HSBB vs. Crest 6 p.m. 

      Senior Night 

29  Read Across America Week 

      1
st
 day for Spring Sports Practice 

      HSBB Sub-State Week 

 

FFA Week February 22 – 25 

FFA Week is an opportunity for FFA members, alumni and 

sponsors to advocate for agricultural education and FFA. It’s a 

time to share with local, state and national audiences what FFA 

is and the impact it has on members every day. (www.ffa.org) 

Monday 22nd- The owl - Nerd Day 
Tuesday 23rd- The rising Sun - Beach Day 
Wednesday 24

th
- The plow - Farmer Day; Staff Appreciation 

Breakfast 
Thursday 25th - The flag - America Day; K-5 Activities 
 

 

NHS is planning a school-wide Pennies for Patients campaign from 

February 15 - February 25th.  The Leukemia & Lymphoma Society's mission 

is to cure Leukemia, lymphoma, Hodgkin's disease and myeloma and 

improve the quality of life of patients and their families.   Every three 

minutes, another child or adult will be diagnosed with a blood 

cancer.  Mark Harper, husband of our own faculty member, Diane Harper, 

has been diagnosed with Myelofibrosis. Please consider signing up to see if 

you might be a match for a bone marrow donor at 

www.bethematch.org.  Boxes to collect coins will be set up in each 

classroom, so check those couch cushions for loose change!  The top 

fundraising classroom has a chance to win a pizza party.   During the 

campaign, any students interested will be able to pay $1/day to wear a hat 

of their choice at school.  NHS will also be collecting at the home HS 

basketball game on Tuesday evening, Feb. 16.  Our total school goal is 

$500, please help save lives of blood cancer patients! 

Handbook Highlight:  MEDICATION - Over the counter medicine that 

needs to be administered at school must have the proper paperwork and 

signatures on file in the office. All medications must be in their original 

bottles.  Prescription medication must be in the pharmacy bottle with the 

proper paper work on file in the office.  Students may not keep medication, 

prescription or over the counter, on their person. 

Expired medications will be disposed of by the school nurse. 

 

Counselor Corner: 

It's financial aid time for seniors.  KASFAA has 

created a Facebook page designed to help out with 

filing the FAFSA form (Free Application for Federal 

Student Aid).  Check out "KASFAA FAFSA 

Completion" Facebook page, and also their new 

website www.ksfafsa.org. 

 

SP Spelling Bee Winners 

Rebecca Daugherty is the winner of the St. Paul School Spelling 

Bee.  Elise Doherty and Paige Spielbusch are the runner ups.  All 

three winners will compete in the Neosho County Spelling Bee on 

Monday, February 8
th

 at 1pm in Chanute at St. Patrick’s School.  

Best of luck to each speller! 

 

Elementary Valentine’s Day Parties K-5th will 

be on Friday, Feb. 11th at 3:30 p.m.    

Balloons and flowers may not be taken on 

the bus. 

Tiny Indians to Dance 

The Tiny Indian elementary dancers will perform between the varsity high 

school games on Feb. 16
th

.  Practices will be Feb. 9
th

 and 11
th

 from 4 p.m. to 

5 p.m. in the MPR for those students that signed up. 

Please do not park in the bus loading zone on the north side of the multi-

purpose room at any time.  Thank you! 

http://www.ffa.org/
http://www.bethematch.org/
http://www.ksfafsa.org/

